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Representative Chambliss’s Crime Stoppers Bill to Be Heard
in its First Assigned Committee

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Representative Kevin Chambliss (D-Homestead)
will have HB 363, Privileged Communications Made to Crime Stoppers
Organizations, be heard in today’s Criminal Justice and Public Safety Subcommittee
meeting. The bill is the House companion to SB 1868, sponsored by Senator and
President Pro Tempore Aaron Bean (R-Jacksonville). This legislation will
help further strengthen the organization, protect anonymous tipsters, and better aide
law enforcement in closing open cases.
 
“Crime Stoppers is an organization that plays a pivotal part in the fight against gun
violence in our communities,” said Representative Kevin Chambliss. “Protecting
the anonymity of the tipsters and Crime Stoppers staff should be of the highest
priority and I am proud to sponsor legislation that does just that.”
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